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The SBJ office will be closed for the New Year Holidays from December 27, 2023 to January 3, 2024.
The office will be closed on December 27 and December 28, 2023 due to power saving measures at Osaka
University, where the office is located.

Manuscripts submitted to the Journal of Bioscience and Bioengineering during the break will be processed after
January 4, 2024. Any inquiries sent to the office will be answered when we return.

Thank you for your support in 2023.
We wish you a wonderful holiday season, and a happy and prosperous New Year.


